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Welcome! -

Welcome to the Harford County Local Health
Improvement Coalition e-newsletter. You have been
invited to receive this information because you are part of
a Local Health Improvement Coalition workgroup, or you
indicated that you were interested in receiving updates.

Community Health Assessment and Health
o commmamoeen i IMProvement Plan Now Online

Thank you to everyone who participated in the feedback
process for Harford County Health Department's Community
Health Assessment and Community Health Improvement
Plan. Final versions are now available online. With the support
of the Local Health Improvement Coalition, we were able to
obtain feedback from 877 community members on their
views of the health and well-being of Harford County.

Survey outcomes are included as an attachment to the
Community Health Assessment. Overall, local residents believe that Harford's Local
Health Improvement Coalition is focused on the right issues - 75% of respondents
agreed that obesity, tobacco and behavioral health are top priorities.

Congratulations to Tom Nichols, who was randomly selected among survey
respondents as the winner of our $50 Target gift card!

Stay up to date

* Local Health Improvement Coalition meeting dates and past minutes are
available on the Harford County Health Department's website.

* Healthy Harford - for the latest information on health and wellness in Harford
County, "like" Healthy Harford on facebook, or visit their website.

* State Health Improvement Process - stay up to date on health outcome data at
the SHIP website.



